Car Of The Month

Michael Kent’s 1987 Mazda B2600 4x4 pickup.

Dad bought this pickup for me from Craig’s List for $600. It has the G54B engine that was used in many other vehicles. So far we
have replaced the fuel pump, carburetor and a blown head gasket. It has a pretty good body and interior, but there are a lot more
other things to fix before it is ready for the road.

Minutes of the May, 2013 Meeting
Meeting was called to order at 7:00PM by President, Bob Duffin at Porterhouse Restaurant.
Thank you again to Juanita for making the arrangements for the dinner.
Guests: Shannell Stelter and Lynna Lattin from MLHS and Michael Kent, Bob and Judy’s grandson.
Minutes from the last meeting were accepted as published.

Treasurer’s Report— Checking account balance as of May 1, 2013 is $6,835.00. Bills paid, $601.00 for dash plaques, $32.00 to Pilar Rock for
dinners of those who did not show and $1,760.00 for trophies. Barb moved and Annie 2nd motion to accept treasurer's report. Motion passed.

Correspondence— Thank you note from Juanita.

Web Master —Receiving registrations for car show via web, about 15 last week
Any trophies received during the show season, be sure and let Paul know so he can recognize on web page.

Old Business— None

New Business— Ray has route mapped for Poker Run on Friday night. Moses Lake High School is starting location at 6PM. Will have routes A&B
to eliminate bottle neck at first stop. Will need to have two cars to be "tail enders" for each group so those at each station knows when they can shut
down. Volunteers requested.

Car Show -FINAL MEETING OF ALL COMMITTEE CHAIRPERSONS ON TUESDAY, MAY 14TH, 6PM, LIBRARY. Joe unable to be at
monthly meeting, but will be at car show meeting.

e  Trophies on have been ordered and will be available by show time

e  Extension cord being purchased

e  Teamsters will allow us use of their power at building

e  DJ will be asked if he has made contact with Frontier principal for use of their power

e  Registration booth. Paul has secured the help of Shannell and Lynna for the registration desk and with the Poker Run sign-up.

50/50 Drawing - $22.00 to Bernie Yada

Car of Month - Michael Kent

Meeting Adjourned at 7:25 PM

Next Meeting— June 13, 2013. Calling committee will confirm location.



